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Dear Parents, 

Year 5 Spring Term Activities 2024 

Tudor Day 

This year we will be holding the Year 5 Tudor Day on Friday 9th February 2024. The children should come into 

school dressed in costume.  Costumes don’t have to be elaborate and please do not go to great expense.  I 

have enclosed some drawings to give you an idea.  It is possible to create a very effective outfit with a bed 

sheet and a little imagination!   

However, if you would prefer to hire a costume, we have a limited selection available. If you would like to 

hire a costume, please email admin.southfarnham@sfet.org.uk . All proceeds from costume hire will go to 

charity. 

As part of Tudor Day the children will be able to complete some brass rubbings. We are also pleased to 

welcome Mr Roberts who will be performing a Tudor workshop about medicine and crime and punishment. 

Osmington Bay Meeting 

The Osmington Bay meeting will be held in the Hall at 6pm on Tuesday 30th January 2024. There will be an 

opportunity at this meeting for any questions you have to be answered. We will also be providing an itinerary 

and clothing and equipment list. The final balance for this trip is due by 2nd February 2024. For full details of 

the amount outstanding for your child please log in to your ParentPay account. 

For these wonderful events to go ahead we would appreciate a voluntary contribution of £8.00 towards these 

activities. Payment should be made via ParentPay. Please note that the necessary consent can be made 

online so there is no need to complete a paper form. 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

Mrs Rebecca Dyl 

Year 5 Coordinator 
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